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[bookmark: _GoBack]   BOARD OF HEALTH MEETING
April 21, 2022

Chair Steve Fram opened the meeting at 2:01 p.m. Present were Board Members Alba Gouldthorpe, Elaine Byrne, Health Director, Deborah Rogers and Health Inspector, Virginia Bacon.

Mike Doyle –requested to be placed on the Agenda to speak in front of the board Mr. Doyle did not show up as per his request. The Board of Health Members waited 20 minutes.

Health Director’s Report:  The Health Director, Deborah Rogers updated the Board on a couple of housing situations. The first Housing situation, the Health Director and the Health Inspector have been conducting weekly inspections with the occupant on a weekly basis.  At this time, due to the Occupants medical conditions all inspections and work on the property has come to a halt until further notice. The occupant has been showing progress, up until last week. The Newbury Council on Aging has been helping with resources.  

The second housing situation – the Health Director and the Health Inspector are scheduled to go back out in 30 days to see the progress.  The will continue to monitor and update the Board at the next Board of Health meeting.

Chair Steve Fram, due to the restrictions of Covid-19 being lifted, he would like the Engineers/ Septic Designers to start coming back in front of the Board for any proposed septic system variances.  

Motion was made by Alba Gouldthorpe to accept the minutes of the meeting for March 10, 2022; it was seconded by Elaine Byrne, and voted unanimously.   

The Board would like to start scheduling Board of Health meetings the 3rd Thursday of every month.

Meeting Adjourned at 2:20 p.m.

Respectively submitted,
Virginia Bacon
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